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Mr. Gerad R. Tong - . 4 '
Chief, Offis'teof Program Integrity Pkto
Office of Civilian Health and Medical .1'

Program of the Uniformed Services
Department of Defense
Aurora, Colorado 80045

Dear Mr. Long:
~~~~~~~ 'n *tit. ' .i Z ; '82 't Z?

You requested ran advance decision on whetltr the Treasury Department
is authorized to restrict the , OCHAMPUS'Office of 'Orogram Integrity from
(1) contacting a Federal Reserve Bank directly to verify Letter-of-Credit
balances and (2) contacting and requesting documentation directlj frau
the U.S. Treasury Banking and Cash Management Section.

The .questions you raise do n6t pertain to the use of apprkipriated
funds. As G&D is not otherwise authorized to render tpinions involving
interagency access to records conflicts, it would be inappropriate to
renider a formal decision. Nevertheless, we offer the following informal
OMments.

Cansistent withathe reasur rtment views, aware of
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Ln ritvsaupyoE"rsk = S w i a Ols~c2ffit~eJ%4gti2t to
obta4nK~etterrof-Credit inforniati5ntirectly fPi rede ran its
As rme~gardr2the mazintaiirn erv~iciii.of~fj!terrosf~Crefit - itnformation,
thitbails& baberjly 7s TreasuryFiFti? mfie&tf its
resp~nsil~i fties~overtLetterofCred ma rs asur a
various~procedures. ._These pcedures Reserv

act.olyh financial 'wi Treasury
C~kiI rMtanageneht R6ulaEib6ns Cd ocitfian&e-ArEgff regainingi tter-of-
Cr~dit matters. They. also provide, ihat .cowimfunication between Federal
Reserve Bank&fand Federal program agenciestare to be discouraged and that
inquiries received from pogram agencies sAr1ld be referred-to Treasury
Cash Management Regulation and Corpliance9 Staff. II Treasury Fiscal
Requirements Manual for Guidance of Federal Reserve Banks and
Depositories SS 2065, 2060. Pursuant to these regulations Treasury has
inWormed us that your Office can obtain Letterof-Credit information
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directly from Treisury's Banking and Cash Managervsnt Aministrative
services Branch. Thus, it is not necessary for you to request this
information fron OCHAI*US' Resource Managenent Division. Any problems
you have in obtaining this information should be worked out with the
Treasury Departnent.

Sincerely yours,

Itbert [I. Hunter
Assistant General Counsel
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